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Newborn Screening Bulletin 2021-4 

Long weekend shipping reminders 

The Canada Day holiday falls on Thursday this week and we would like to remind you of the 
importance of prompt shipping of newborn screening samples. Purolator is closed on Thursday, July 
1st, and it is very important that all samples that are ready to ship are sent on Wednesday, June 
30th and Friday, July 2nd. When shipping samples on Friday, please ensure the Saturday Delivery 
option is selected.  

 

Clarification about recent changes to the newborn screening card 

In bulletin 2021-3, we introduced you to some changes that appear on the next version of the 
newborn screening card. We would like to clarify that you should continue to use the cards you 
currently have in stock (as long as they haven’t expired), before using the latest version.  

 

Updating our submitter bulletin distribution list 

We are upgrading to a new contact management system and will be updating our distribution lists. 
Please let us know if you are no longer involved in newborn screening at your organization and wish 
to be removed from the submitter bulletin distribution list. Please note that we may be in contact 
with you to confirm your contact information and subscription preferences.  

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to newborn screening; we hope 
you have a fantastic Summer! 
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